
General Meeting 
November 17, 2010 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:35 pm.  Sign In sheet went around and the minutes from 
the last meeting were approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Patrick McGrath 

• Patrick gave a financial update.   
 

1st Vice President – Intramurals:  Ed Jardell     
• We reviewed the E-mail from Ed looking for volunteers for the intramural 

committee. 
 

2nd Vice President – Travel:  Gunther Nugent 
 

• No Update 
 

   
Head Coach/Referee:  Chuck Kulesza 
  

• No update 
 
Sponsorship Coordinator:  George Baxavaneos  
  

• George is going to purchase a list of local businesses in order to increase 
sponsorship.  The cost will be $150.  All board members voted yes. 

 
Equipment Manager:  Mark Naylon 

 
• Mark wanted a count of trophies to be ordered.  We all reviewed trophy options.  

Frank recommended we go with BuxMont if they could compete with online 
trophy suppliers. 

 
 
Registrar:  Bill Thorrington 

• No Update 



 
Secretery:  Tony Romeo 

• Tony gave a quick reminder that the PO and insurance needed to paid.   
 

President’s Report:  Frank Demas 
• Frank asked the board about the scholarship award.  The board decided to give  

$500 to Erin Kulesza(no boys applied).   
 
Old Business 
 
New Business 

• Ed Ziegler from Bux-Mont Sports gave a visit and let everyone know of the new 
management and changes.  Everyone was given prices and intramural will start on 
January of 2011. 

• Nominations for board position in 2011 are: 
o Patrick McGrath for Treasurer 
o Ed Jardell for 1st Vice President – Intramurals 
o Gunther Nugent accepted the nomination of  2nd Vice President – 

Travel 
o George Baxavaneos for Sponsorship Coordinator 
o Craig Link accepted the nomination of  Equipment Manager 
o Bill Thorrington for Registrar 
o Tony Romeo for Secretary 
o Frank Demas for President 
 

Motion was made to adjourn by George, seconded by Tony at 8:45 pm 
. 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Tony Romeo   


